
Hi All, 
  
Seems ages since I gave you letters on finals day about the County’s contribution to your 
forthcoming Leamington trip. The allowance was subsequently changed and at least £27.50 was 
available to qualifiers through the County. 
  
Well it’s all over for another year but quite a few of you have not contacted me, either confirming 
that the bank details I have are correct or giving me details if they have changed or I have never had 
them. Consequently, I have not sent you anything. With the County financial year ending at the end 
of the month please email me at martinduke65@msn.com should you wish to receive this 
allowance. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Martin Duke 
County Treasurer 
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